
FIELD STUDY REPORT 2010 

The Management Department of the College conducted a field study on 30th 

November 2010 at Sarthebari. The topic of the study was “A Study on Bell Metal 

Industry of Sarthebari”. More than 150 students participated in the field study. The 

students are divided into several groups under the supervision of the faculty 

members of the Department for conducting the study. Each group collects the 

necessary data through the questionnaire distributed to the household of the area. 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

  


